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REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
APPANOOSE COUNTY 

 
The Appanoose County Board of Supervisors are seeking bids for the county’s liability 
insurance effective 1/1/2024 for 3 years.  Sealed bids are to be submitted to the 
Appanoose County Auditor’s Office, 201 N 12th St, Centerville, IA 52544 by December 
1, 2023 by 4 P.M.  Submitted bids will be opened during the December 4th Board of 
Supervisor’s meeting.  For more information, contact Kelly Howard, Appanoose County 
Auditor, at (641) 856-6191 or by email khoward@appanoosecounty.net 
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